
Ce Tien. 
per Taw 7 a 

March 13, 1961 

Miss Rivka Teits 
STS West 111 Street, Apt. 6F 
New York 25, New York 

Dear Rivka: 

I am glad to inform you that the Center will be happy 
to accommodate the Yavneh Study Institute for a period of 
six weeks in July and early August. 

We understend that ea maximum of thirty students and 
about five teachers will be making use of our clessrooms 
on the ninth floor from 9:00 A.M. to 1300 P.M. I suggest 
that you contact Mr. Aleck Bloomerthal, our Executive 
Director, as soon as possible concerning the arrangements. 

Unfortunately, it will be impossible for us to arrange 
for a supplementary class on Tuesday and Thursday evenings. 
Our bailding is closed weekday evenings during the summer 
months and the expense for opening it would be prohibitive, 
I em sure you will understand, 

With all good wishes for your success, 

Sincerely yours, 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 




